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ALL SCHOOLS IN RYDE ELECTORATE 

 TO GET FLASHING LIGHTS THANKS TO ROTARY 
 
School zone lights campaigner Peter Olsen has today announced that all schools in the Ryde 
electorate are to get school zone flashing lights, thanks to the support of Rotary. 
 
"In May this year Ryde Council gave approval for the installation of privately funded flashing 
lights in the Ryde area, at the request of local MP Victor Dominello. The first set was installed at 
Denistone East Public School on 15 May. 
 
"Following the success of those lights the Rotary Club of North Ryde, in conjunction with other 
local Rotary clubs, has offered to raise the funds required to allow the lights to be rolled out to all 
schools in the Ryde electorate. 
 
"The rollout has already commenced, with flashing lights going live today on Coxs Rd at North 
Ryde Public School, a short distance from where a boy was critically injured by a car wheel in 
May while waiting for a bus. 
 
"Work is well advanced on installations at a number of other schools, with all schools expected 
to have flashing lights by the end of the current school term. 
 
"This is an important community initiative aimed at greatly increasing the safety of children at 
local schools. 
 
"A flashing lights fund has been set up with Bendigo Bank, which is also helping to fund the 
lights. Any individual or business that is interested in supporting the project should contact 
Bendigo Bank at North Ryde. 
 
 
For more information contact:  
Peter Olsen 
0414-538-404 
 


